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Téna koutou katoa, Malo e lelei, Talofa lava, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Kia orana, Namaste

Dear Parents/Caregivers

PPTA Suspension of Industrial Action

The PPTA Union has decided to suspend all industrial action from Monday 22 May up
until and including Tuesday 30 May 2023.

This means no students will be rostered home during this time, students in all year
levels are expected to attend school.

Nga mihi
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Simon Craggs
Tumuaki/Principal

Willis Road, PO Box 72 080, Papakura 2244, New Zealand
Phone: (64) 9 296 4400 | Fax: (64) 9 296 4401 | Email: enquiries@papakurahigh.school.nz



